
  
Cook County Commissioner John P. Daley, 

Alderman James A. Balcer and 
Metropolitan Water Reclamation District Commissioner  

Patrick D. Thompson 

announce 
 

Tuesday, October 21, 2014 ~ 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. 
McGuane Park 

2901 S. Poplar 

Chicago, IL 

 

Those who should have a flu shot 
are Seniors over 65 years of age, 
women who will be at least 3 
months pregnant during the flu 
season (November –April), have 
chronic health problems, or suffer 
from long term illness that can 
keep you from fighting infections. 
 


